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Date: 28/2/25  

  

    Gospel Value: Compassion     Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

 

Welcome back and we hope that whether your half term was restful, action packed, or a 

combination of the two, that it was well enjoyed. The children have done really well to 

quickly settle back into the school routine and, as teaching staff, we have been pleased at 

the quality of work produced so far. In English the children have written stories with a 

central theme of time travel; these will be use as a basis for our work over the coming 

weeks. In Maths, we have covered both percentages and rounding and in Whole Class 

Reading continued ‘The Time Travelers’. We are teaching Geography this half term with 

our focus being upon the water cycle; we continue with French and in Science started our 

topic on human development. Finally, in Computing we have started a unit of work based 

upon the Mar’s Rover and its explorations upon the red planet. If you have any questions or 

issues linked to any of these topics, or any other school-related issues then please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

 

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we 

do with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. 

Should you want to look any further into the material covered then please 

explore the link: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: 

st-augustines-dt4 Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  
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 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 3/3/2025 
‘or’ sound spelt ‘au’ 

pause 

cause 

sauce 

fraud 

launch 

author 

August 

applaud 

astronaut 

restaurant 

 

pause 

cause 

sauce 

fraud 

launch 

author 
 

 

 


